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It has been a quiet Year here in Vermont, only a couple of things to report: 
 
1 - The concrete Steps at the Burke Mountain Tower were repaired but no repairs were done 
to the Cab or Tower itself, Kevin Williamson has been actively involved with this Project and 
reports that the damaged Roof at Bald Mountain Tower did not get repaired but hopes that 
the Forest, Parks, and Recreation Crew will be able to make that repair this coming year. 
 
2 - Stratton Mountain has been a very busy Interpretative site this Year with funding from 
both the Green Mountain Club and the USFS (this Tower is located directly on the 
Applachian Trail and hosted a record number of Visitors this Past Season)  
 
Sincerely,  
Peter Hayes 

 

  


